
I am certain this email will be one of many. These neighborhood M80 competition’s are 
a public nuisance; costs of medicating our animals, losing them due to escaping our 
yards, keeping us working folks up at night trying to keep our pets calm, not to forget to 
mention a fire hazard, etc. Oh yes, we can report this to the San Bernardino Fire 
department but our only option for evidence is in a picture. Unless you live right next 
door and your timing is perfect will you get a picture, and of course how do you get a 
picture of an M80 going off. Fireworks are illegal and yet this is not being enforced. I am 
not the only resident that is angry about this, what do you plan to do about this? 
 
Nancy Kinzer 
 


